submitted and on which the Corps bases its determination/decision of authorization
under the NWP is later found to be in error, this determination may be subject to
modification, suspension, or revocation.

A copy of this letter is being provided via email to the following party: Ms. Melissa
Norris, TTL, Inc., at mnorris@ttlusa.com

Thank you in advance for completing our on-line Customer Survey Form located at
http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=requlatory_survey. We value your
comments and appreciate your taking the time to complete a survey each time you have

interaction with our office.

If you have any questions, please call me at (229) 430-8566.

Sincerely,

Tyrore. Ragam.

Tyrone Ragan
Regulatory Specialist, Management Branch

Enclosures



